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Marshall Co Employees Receive Pay Raise 
(KMZA)--Marshall County employees will receive pay raise for 2014.

The Marshall County Commission during their regular meeting this week approved a $100 a month
cost-of-living raise  for all full-time employees, effective January 1st.   

The raise will be pro-rated for hourly employees. 

In other business, the commission approved a county ambulance contract for 2014 with the
Marysville Ambulance Service for $225,382.  
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